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Hearings postponed due to government shutdown 
The House Committee on Science, Space, and Technology postponed all hearings during the government shutdown. Additionally, 

other committees were unable to hold hearings because so many furloughed federal employees were unable to testify during the 

partial shutdown.

Due to a lapse in fiscal year (FY) 2014 appropriations, the government underwent a partial shutdown from October 1 to October 

16 until Democrats and Republicans were finally able to pass bipartisan legislation to temporarily reopen the government.

Sources: U.S. House of Representatives
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